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Compliance with Digital Plan Lodgement 
CAD Standard 

On 22 October 2021, a Customer Information Bulletin (CIB-365) was issued reminding industry that 
from 4 April 2022 all plans able to be lodged through the Electronic Plan lodgement (EPL) System will 
be required to be lodged as CAD DWG files prepared to the published CAD Standard. 

The purpose of this notice is to remind industry that plans currently being prepared, but which may be 
lodged after 4 April 2022, should be prepared to the CAD Standard to ensure compliance with 
lodgement requirements. 

The CAD Standard and example drawings are published on the DPL page on the Land Services SA 
(LSSA) website. LSSA is also providing Industry with a suite of CAD Tools to assist in preparing plans to 
the standard.  

If you have any queries re adoption of the CAD Standard, or would like access to the CAD Tools, please 
e-mail DPL@LandServices.com.au or contact LSSA Customer Services on 8423 5000 (Toll free on
1800 648 176).

Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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